
 
 

CLUB NIGHT COMPETITION 
MAY 2024 

Congratulations to:  
WENDY SAVAGE, CHRIS HICKS & MIKE BENSTEAD 

 

May’s club night competition was a squash teams event. With four teams of three 
players there was plenty of action with lots of close games and plenty of points 
being won. Each player was trying to gain as many points as possible for their 
side with the best team score winning on the night. In the end the team of Mike, 
Chris and Wendy were worthy winners, only dropping nine points. There was 
only ten points separating the other three teams so it was all very close. 
 
The next club night competition is the quarterly squash tournament on the 8th of 
July, so keep an eye out for further information.  
 

 
 

Wendy Savage, Chris Hicks & Mike Benstead 



 
 

 
 
 

MOST OF THE PLAYERS WHO TOOK PART 


